City of Walnut
City Council Meeting
June 14", 2021, 7:00 P.M.

Call to Order

Mayor Karen Crapson called the meeting to order with Council Members Brian Kirkpatrick, Brian Crapson,
Joshua Sturm, and Cory Scott, in attendance. Also in attendance were City Clerk Saralyn Boyd, City Treasurer
Samantha Guy, City Superintendent Craig Kirkpatrick, and City Attorney Timothy Fielder. Council Member Jamie

Burke was absent.
Approval of Agenda

Cory Scott made a motion to approve the meeting agenda. Brian Crapson seconded the motion. All were

in favor.
Approval of Minutes
Brian Crapson motioned for approval of the minutes from the previous regular meeting. Cory Scott
seconded the motion. All were in favor.
Approval of Bills
Brian Crapson made a motion to approve the bills. Brian Kirkpatrick seconded the motion. All were in

favor.

Clerk’s Report

The account balance as of June 14th, is $67,165.59. As for delinquent utility accounts for May, all were
collected. The number of utility bills left for June collection is estimated around 5 accounts.

Treasurer’s Report

City Treasurer, Samantha Guy, reported all was accurate for the reports for May.

Old Business

Karen mentioned she is still in contact with Rusty at the Crawford County Emergency Department and is
still waiting for an update with the computer program used to print the official ID’s. He was in the process of

getting new software to make the ID’s. Karen stated that Rusty stated he will contact us when he is ready to print



the ID’s. After discussion, the Mayor was going to check with Neosho County to see if we can get the ID’s printed

any faster, or if the ID’s have to be printed in Crawford County.

New Business
A list of Mowing Violations was presented by the Mayor to the Council. Cory Scott motioned to have

notices prepared for Mowing Violations. Brian Kirkpatrick seconded the motion. All were in favor.

Maintenance Report

Craig mentioned the culvert by George Hightower’s residence was installed.

The water station repairs are postponed until around Fall.

Librarian’s R

Summer Softball games are currently scheduled including the concession stands run by the Library Board.

Councilmember Concerns

There were no councilmember concerns at the time.

Public Comment

City Treasurer mentioned Chris Wilson may be attending one of the next couple meetings to discuss the

Kansas Road Trip held next May.

City Clerk mentioned the budget information was sent over to JGP in Chanute for the 2022 budget

preparation, and to expect it on the Agenda next month.

Call for Adjournment

Brian Kirkpatrick made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Cory Scott seconded the motion. All were in

favor.



